2500 University Drive N.W., Calgary, Alberta, Canada T2N 1N4

Telephone (403) 220-5932

1993-06-15

Jeff Mowatt #320, 534 17 Avenue S.W. CALGARY, Alberta T2S 0B1

Dear Jeff:

On behalf of the Conference Planning Committee, I would like to thank you for your participation as a presenter at our 1993 Support Staff Conference.

The conference was very successful and you were a very special and important part of that success. Our employees gained knowledge, insight and information from your presentation while having a great deal of fun! Thank you for your help in "Shaping Our Success".

Sincerely,

Jim Campbell

Joyce Chilibecki

JCJC/imm